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From: Michael Laham <mlandel2012@aol.com>
To: jbelk <jbelk@seogears.com>

Date: Tue, Jan 21, 2014 8:26 am

To Joey Belk,

We are wondering why we are seeing links on google of our website that have nothing whatsoever to do with the page
descriptions that we gave you to use.  We do not LIKE the descriptions that we saw. They have been taken out of context
and in such a way as to mislead the searcher as to what the website is  all about.   We LIKE and want to use the
descriptions that we all agreed upon.  Please remove them and put the page descriptions that we all agreed upon to use
for our marketing campaign..  

Please let us know what is going on as soon as possible.

Michael and Elana Laham


